
 

Trinity Academy St Peter’s 
“Believe you can. Strive for excellence. Stand proud.” 

School Newsletter 
22 March 2024 

Term dates 

2023/2024 

Closes: 28 March 2024 

Closed: Inset Day 8 April 2024 

Opens: 9 April 2024 

Closed: May Day 6 May 2024 

Closes: 24 May 2024 

Opens: 3 June 2024 

Closes: 19 July 2024 

Closed: Inset Day 22 July 2024 

2024/2025 

Closed: Inset Day 2 September 
2024 

Opens: 3 September 2024 

Closes: 18 October 2024 

Closed: Inset Day 4 November 
2024 

Opens: 5 November 2024 

Closes: 20 December 2024 

Closed: Inset Day 6 January 
2025  

Opens: 7 January 2025 

Closes: 14 February 2025 

Opens: 24 February 2025 

Closes: 11 April 2025 

Opens: 22 April 2025 

Closed: May Day 5 May 2025 

Closes: 23 May 2025 

 

 

 

Attendance 

    W/C  18/03/24 

1st Year 3/4 94.25% 

2nd Year 5/6 93.87% 

3rd Year 1/2 91.85% 

4th Reception 90% 

Well done Year 

3/4! 

Parents should call 

the office on 01422 

831971 to report a 

pupil absent. This 

should be done on the 

1st day of absence and 

all subsequent days. 

Trinity Academy  

St Peter’s Awards 

Reception - Maisie B - She has tried extremely hard with 

'Conceptual Subitising' this week and always uses the correct 
vocabulary when talking about what she can see and how she can 
see it. Well done, Maisie! Keep it up.   

Year 1 - Lily H - for having an incredibly positive attitude towards 

her learning. She always tries her best and joins in with all of our 
lessons. Well done!  

Year 2 - Edie S - for working really hard with her confidence and 

making fantastic contributions to all of our lessons. She is a student 
who always does the right thing and she is a  great role model.  

Year 3 - Luiellah H - for being an excellent talk partner and always 

using full sentences, accurate vocabulary and contributing to class 
discussions using our ABC strategy.   

Year 4 - Renesmae S - for always focusing on her learning, 

providing an excellent role model around school in all she does and 
having a superb attitude. Well done, Renesmae!  

Year 5 - Kenley D - for his progress in all areas in assessments. He 

tries hard in lessons and always contributes too. All his hard work has 
paid off. We are so proud of him and he should be very proud of 
himself.   

Year 6 - Ruby D - for her excellent progress in writing this year. She 

takes so much care with her handwriting, spelling and punctuation 
and is now concentrating on the content of her work. Mrs. Heslop 
and Mrs. Hall are so proud of you.  

Trinity Academy St. Peter’s 

St Peter’s Avenue, Sowerby 
Bridge, Halifax, HX6 1HB 

PE Days  

Monday PM - Year 

3/4  (Swimming will 

continue after Easter) 

Tuesday PM - Year 

1/2 

Wednesday PM - 

Year 5/6 

Wednesday PM - 

Reception 

 

 

Visit our website for further information: https://stpeters.trinitymat.org                                                                        
Also check out our Facebook and Twitter pages for continuous updates.  

Thank you, Mr. Brown and the St Peter’s team. 

 

Year 1 

1st - George B 

2nd - Lily H 

3rd - Mainey C 

Year 3 

1st - Macy H 

2nd - Caiden R 

3rd - Luiellah H 

Year 2 

1st - Logan FG 

2nd - Reagan C 

3rd - Edie S 

Year 6 

1st - Ruby D 

2nd - Charlotte W 

3rd - Zachary P 

Year 5 

1st - Benjamin B 

2nd - Mia F 

3rd - Max P 

Year 4 

1st - Theron T 

2nd - Edie B 

3rd - Jacob B 



 

 

  

Other news and reminders this week 

 

Visit our website for further information: https://stpeters.trinitymat.org         

Also check out our Facebook and Twitter pages for continuous updates.  

Thank you, Mr. Brown and the St Peter’s team. 

School Trips 

We wanted to send out an update of the remaining upcoming trips for each year group. Please see the 
table below as to what is coming up for your child/children. 

Letters have already been sent out to parents for some trips. Please ensure that you complete the 
consent forms either online or via a paper form at the school office ASAP.  

Letters will go out in due course for the remaining trips once all details and costs have been finalised.  

Some trips will be payable in installments but if you are unsure, please speak with Mrs. Riley. 

We’re off to see the Wizard! 

On Wednesday, our Year 5/6 children were whisked off to the theatre (not via a tornado 
mind you!) to watch the West End production of ‘The Wizard of Oz’. 

The children had a great time, here’s what some of them had to say: 

“The show was unbelievable. I’ve never seen anything like it before. The theatre was very 
posh. All of the singing was really good and I really enjoyed it. It definitely made me want to go to the theatre again.” - 
Jayden S 

“It was awesome and exciting! My favourite character was Dorothy and my favourite song was “The wonderful Wizard of 
Oz” - Ruby D 

Dinner Menu 

Our new Summer dinner menu is now live. Please ensure that this is completed by Friday 22 March. This is so that we can 
send numbers back to our central kitchen before we finish for Easter. 

Please complete the form, even if your child is having a packed lunch. You can do this via the 
following link  https://forms.office.com/e/agLHpJ6WNL . 

A free from menu is available on request, please ask at the school office. 

Mrs. Riley will be contacting anyone who hasn’t completed this by the deadline early next week. 

Reception Year 1/2 Year 3/4 Year 5/6 

Yorkshire Wildlife Park on 

Thursday 9 May—£21 

Yorkshire Wildlife Park on 

Thursday 9 May—£21 

Romans Day Workshop on 

Monday 3 June—£20 

Art Workshop on Wednesday 19 June—TBC 

 Synagogue visit in April—

TBC 

 Junior Warrior on Friday 21 June—£20 (Year 

6 only) 

 Art Workshop on Thursday 

13 June—£15 

  

Medical Conditions Form 

A letter and a link have been sent out to all parents/carers with regards to updating your child's medical 

records in school. 

It is important that this is completed fully so that we are aware of all conditions. Please also include 

anything you may have already told us about, as this will supersede any previous medical updates given.  

If there are any discrepancies in the records, then Mrs. Riley will contact you in due course to clarify these. 

If your child requires a care/asthma plan in school then this will be passed on to our medical team who will be in touch. 

Please use the following link to complete the form. https://forms.office.com/e/xLaEjqFd59 

https://forms.office.com/e/agLHpJ6WNL
https://forms.office.com/e/agLHpJ6WNL
https://forms.office.com/e/xLaEjqFd59


 

  
Other news and reminders this week 

 

Visit our website for further information: https://stpeters.trinitymat.org         

Also check out our Facebook and Twitter pages for continuous updates.  

Thank you, Mr. Brown and the St Peter’s team. 

Key Dates - Term 4 

• 25 March - TMAT Girls Football @TASP 1pm—3pm 

• 25 March - Y1/2 Learning Showcase 3pm—4pm 

• 27 March - Easter Church Service @St Peter’s Church 9am 

• 27 March - TMAT Boys Football @TASC 1pm—3pm 

• 28 March - Y1/2 Workshop @TAA—AM 

• 28 March - KS2 Spanish Event 2:30pm—3:15pm 

• 28 March - PTFG Easter Egg Hunt 3:20pm—4:20pm 

After School Clubs 

• KS2 Drama Club - Tuesday 3:20pm—4:20pm  

• Y6 Achieve - Wednesday 3:20pm—4:20pm  

• Y5/6 Hockey - Tuesday & Thursday dinner time 

Reminder  

School Dinners - Week 3 w/c 25 March  

New menu starting Tuesday 9 April! 

REMINDER: Attendance 

If attendance drops below 95% then children are at risk of falling into the category of persistent 
absence. Attendance is discussed at termly attendance reviews with the Educational Welfare Service 
and letters are sent out periodically to make you aware of your child’s attendance figure, and to advise 
of ways to improve this. 

REMINDER: We are a NUT FREE school! 

Please ensure that NO nuts or nut 
products are sent in to school with your 
child. This includes whole nuts, nuts in 
products such as treat bars and peanut 
butter. We have some allergies in school, 
so please help support us with this.  

REMINDER: Collection at the end of the school day 

Please can you ensure that you collect your child promptly at the end of each school day. This also 
applies if your child is in a club, or in after school club. 

We finish at 3:15pm every day, with clubs finishing at 4:20pm and after school club closing at 5pm. 

If you are late then we will place your child into after school club. If you are late on a continual basis 
then this will incur a charge of £5.50. 

If you know that you are going to be late, we ask that you call us in good time to let us know. This prevents staff being stood at 
the door with your child unnecessarily. Thank you for your support! 

Out of School Achievements 

Last weekend, some of our children took part in the Brow Hike. We would like to give a 
big TASP shout out to Frankie H, Joseph J and Libby L! 

Frankie and Libby took part in the Brow Hike with the Scouts and Joseph took part with 
the Sea Scouts.  

This is an annual competitive 2 day hike for small teams. The first day you walk for 
around 18km, and a further 13km the next day. Points are awarded for speed, route plotting and navigation, 
performance on challenges at checkpoints, cooking food and leadership. It has been taking place for over 60 years 
in Calderdale and attracts teams from all over West Yorkshire.   

Well done to all 3 children for taking part! 

School Council Shout Outs 

Congratulations to this week’s confident communicators!  

• Kyianna D - Reception • Orla T - Year 3/4 • Libby L - Year 5/6 • Adaline M - Year 1/2 


